
Massachusetts  Police
Department  announces  the
passing of retired K9 “Gunner
“
“The Mashpee Police Department regrets to announce the passing
of retired K9 Gunner.

Sergeant Petrosh and his family want to thank the citizens of
Mashpee and the Cape Cod community for all their love, support
and  kind  words  throughout  the  years.  We  also  recognize
Sergeant  Assad  and  his  family  for  the  amazing  gift  of
friendship  and  love  that  they  gave  us.

Please  continue  to  support  the  Cape  &  Islands  Police  K-9
Relief Fund and K9 Boti at the Mashpee Police Department.

Rest In Peace K9 Gunner ??????” -Mashpee Police Department.
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Mashpee Police Department photo.


